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Committee News 
At the last Committee meeting, it was 

decided to: 

 Reduce table money to $2 Tuesday 

night, Thursday & Saturday sessions, 

effective immediately, given the 

healthy financial state of our Club. 

Sunday to remain at $1 

 Supply some wine and soft drink on 

the table for members at our annual 

Christmas party, and 

 Remove the two week Mixed Pairs 

event from our calendar— those red 

points to be redistributed to a 

March Pairs event to be held on 

Tuesday 7 March and to the  Club 

Gala Day to be held on Sat 6 May. 

 

Michael Reardon-Small will take over 

the role of Club Welfare Officer for 

the coming year so if you have any 

news on our members please let him 

know. 
 

Australia Day  

Thank you to everyone who joined in 

the fun and showed some patriotic 

spirit for the Aussie Day Event. 
You went to a lot of trouble and we all 

had a great day. Congratulations to 

our fair dinkum Bridge winners:  

 

We Play at: 

Campbelltown Catholic Club 

20 Camden St 

Campbelltown NSW 2560 
 

 

Our Committee 

President 

Ted Lilliss 
 

Vice President 

Vi Martin 
 

Secretary 

Sue McGarrity 
 

Treasurer 

Christine Edge 
 

Welfare 

Christine Edge 
 

Committee 

Michael Reardon-Small 

Tony Wolf 
 

Inquiries:  

Ted Lilliss Ph 0419 255 162 
 

About Our Club 

The Bridge Club had its  

beginnings in 1973.  

It was affiliated with the 

Australian Bridge Federation 

in 1982 and moved to its  

present premises at the 

Campbelltown Catholic Club  

in 1986. 

The club has approximately 

80 members and conducts 

lessons on a regular basis. 

We are a friendly club  

and welcome new members 

and visitors. 
 

Winners North—South 
Lucia and Alex Mendonca 

Winners East-West 
Renate and Richard Riedel 

Until next  

time 

….Sue 


